
June 19, 2025 

 

To the Municipality of West Elgin Council, 
 
 
The Recreation Committee/Canada Day Committee would like to provide cash financial 
support to the young singers that will be performing on Canada Day. The grand total for 
the 5 singers would be $175. Asking younger children for an invoice can be difficult, so 
we would like to surprise them by saying “thank you” for giving up their time to perform 
for the community. 
 
We greatly appreciate your consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
West Elgin Recreation/Canada Day Committees 


